
CVG Board Meeting      May 6th, 2025     7 PM Zoom 

Attendees:  Gaelane Rosinski, Deb Wykert, Robert Cook, Pam Tisdale, Kent Levan, Don Welch, Dan 

Spray, Cathy Reeves, Duane & Lisa Webster, Scott Gelande 

Robert will be taping meetings of both camp boards.  He also spoke to rumors that he wants to close 

CVG.  He sees a purpose to both campgrounds and sees separate uses for each.  Camp Nauvoo are your 

friends, and will support you however they can.  He is frustrated that CVG’s finances are in danger of 

running out.  He thinks we might need to discuss some other options we need to pursue.  He has asked 

Scott Gelande to find out if a group of hunters would like to purchase with us renting back for the 

summer camps.  He is open to any ideas we may have to increase usage.   

Meeting was opened with a prayer by Deb Wykert.  Minutes were read by Deb Wykert and a motion to 

approve was made by Cathy Reeves with a second by Duane Webster.  Minutes were approved. 

Don is coming on July 8th.  Denise approved using the $2000 that was donated to be used to updated 

the doors.   

$42, 617.28 beginning balance      $6806.30 expenses   $ 35810.98 ending balance.  

CD $50,000 came due May 3rd…made $800 on interest.  Do we leave it or put it in savings?  Per Denise, 

we can’t use the money till after the fall conference.  We voted to let Cathy make the best decision 

based on interest rates.   

$5000 is due to come from the Mission Center on 5/13.  $5000 is due to come from the Mission Center 

for the Clinton account.   

No other old business was brought up to be discussed.   

The brochures will be going out soon.  Would like to have an open house so churches can visit so they 

can make plans to use the campgrounds in 2026.   Date set on August 23rd for the open house.   

Have had a couple of really good work days.  We had 15 on one Saturday, and 22 on this last Saturday.  

Next day is planned for May 24th.   

Doors in the bathroom:   Tung oil, linseed oil will seal it well, and keep the color light.   It was agreed to 

do the oil.   

Ministerial associations may be a good place to hand out brochures.  Kent said you have to be a member 

of the association in order to get the list.  Cedar Rapids Tamera Taylor Hillyer is a member.  Pam Tisdale 

is a member of a Quad City association.  QC Connection is member of Churches United.   

Motion to close the meeting made by Duane Webster, seconded by Dan Spray.  Gaelane adjourned the 

meeting.   

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Deb Wykert 

5/6/2025 


